# **Awesome Alum!**

# The Boys & Girls Clubs of Yellowstone County Alumni Series, this month featuring Morgan Julian

# When did you attend the Club?

I began going to Club in 5th grade in 2005 and attended through middle school. At that time, my grandma was a Club staff member. I began working at Club after graduating high school and worked for five summers. My younger brother, Mikel, also attended Club and then worked there during college as well.



#### Which Club?

I went to the Castle Rock Club as a kid (when Annie Hasiak was program director!) and then worked at Heights and McKinley Clubs.

# What were some of your favorite moments/memories?

Growing up, I loved playing games after school, especially air hockey. I remember cheese sticks and pickles as being my favorite after school snack.

As a Club staff, I really enjoyed creating and leading science activities with our Club kids! I loved building relationships with our kids over many summers and watching them all grow. Also, the Club had a fantastic group of staff who were always a joy to work with.

## What are you up to now? Job? Family?

I'm currently in my 4th year of medical school at the University of Washington. I will be graduating this Spring and plan on becoming a family medicine physician. I would love to be a doctor practicing back home in Billings!

### Tell us about your college journey.

I went to college at Montana State University in Bozeman. I majored in Food & Nutrition before continuing on to UW for medical school.



If you could give a Club kid of today some advice, what would that be? I still think about Club expectations as things that help me in my own life. I encourage Club kids to continue to be kind to others and leave the world in better shape than they found it!

Thanks Morgan for sharing your story with us!





If you are a Club alumni or know of anyone that is, we would love to chat! Please email Karrie Owen at kowen@bgcyellowstone.org